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To our valued customers,                                                            No:20170320-01       

 

PRODUCT CHANGE NOTICE 
 

 

Subject：     The series of EBS package will be phased out 

 
 

Change Description:    

 

We are afraid to announce that we propose EOL of EBS package in phase-out stage. We have been 

aggressively promoting our EBS package series products but these part numbers are very minor in the 

market. For the purpose of providing our valued customers with cost effective products that meet our high 

quality and on-time delivery requirements, Eris Technology Corporation must periodically re-evaluate and 

adjust our product lines to ensure that the above purposes can be met. Therefore, we hereby announce the 

End of Life of Support for EBS package Series products. The aforementioned series are no longer being sold 

and will not be supported. 

 

The last shipping date of the Products is September 30, 2017. Please note to provide the purchase order of 

the Products to us before May 30, 2017, so that we could arrange the production schedule of the Products. 

 

Product Types Affected: EBS package include EBS101, EBS102, EBS103, EBS104, EBS105, 

EBS106, EBS107, EBSH101, EBSH102, EBSH103, EBSH104, EBSH105, EBSH106, EBSH107, EBS120, 

EBS130, EBS140, EBS160, EBS180, EBS1100, EBS1150, EBS1200, EBS127, EBS157, EBS220, EBS230, 

EBS240, EBS260, EBS280, EBS2100, EBS2150, and EBS2200 part numbers.      

Notice Date: March 17, 2017 

 

Alternative/Replacement Products/Solutions 

 

Replacement products are currently not available. 

 

 

 


